BISHOP



RAMSEY

Church of England School Headteacher: Mr A J Wilcock MA (Cantab)

22nd February 2018

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 8 Learning Journey Evening

We are writing to invite you to a special Year 8 Parents' Evening on Tuesday 6th March at 7.00pm in the school hall. This is a meeting for parents/carers primarily but Year 8 students are welcome to attend with you. Your son/daughter will have had a talk the week before.

The purpose of the evening is to explain the Learning Journey process that you and your son/daughter is about to embark upon so that you are fully informed before you make decisions about GCSE and other courses that will start in Year 9. There will be a lot of important information given out at this meeting and it will also be an opportunity for you and your child(ren) to ask questions about the choices available. It will be useful to bring a copy of the booklet with you which will be emailed home next week. Your choices will be completed on an online form.

Please access the site via the Hume Way entrance. If you require disabled access, please inform the office in advance, stating your expected time of arrival, to arrange for the security gates to be opened. Disabled access is via Warrender Way and parking spaces are available directly outside the Hub.

I hope you will be able to attend this important meeting. We will also be available at the Year 8 Parents' Consultation evening to answer any questions that you may have.

Please inform the school office via email at office@bishopramseyschool.org if you are unable to attend.

Yours faithfully,

Mr D Poole **Senior Assistant Headteacher** Mr A Lunnon Acting Deputy Headteacher Year 8 Director

He dumon

Ms J McLoughlin











